
From:   Craig Mauldin   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 23, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0107-EX-ML-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The modification for file number: 0107-EX-ML-2016 is to:
1: Change power from 1 W ERP to 5 W ERP
2: Eliminate 880 &ndash; 894 MHz in-order-to comply with Verizon Wireless who will not consent with the
use of this band.   

Note: Raytheon still require the use of 894 - 940 MHz at all locations. At 30 MHz bandwidth the two
center frequencies is 910 MHz and 924 MHz.


